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 8th January 2019     

                                                                                                                                                                                           

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We would like to inform you about a meeting for all Year 1 parents regarding the phonics 

screening which takes place for all pupils in Year 1 in June. 

This meeting will be on Tuesday 15th January, at 2.30pm in the Hall. The meeting will 

last about 20 minutes. You will be informed of how the phonic screening tests are 

organised for the children and you will find out how you can continue to support your 

child. We will also answer any questions you may have. 

This is an important meeting about your child’s education so if possible we would ask that 

younger siblings are not brought into school on this occasion. 

We hope you can join us on this date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 Mrs Shoebridge                     Mr Trower                    Miss McAulay 
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